Jorjin Confidential — NDA Restrictions
Change in 1D (FCC)

Jorjin Technologies Inc.
17F, No.239, Sec.1, Datong Rd., Xizhi Dist., New Taipei city 22161,
Taiwan R.0.C.
April 18, 2018
Change in ID
To Whom It May Concern:

EUROTECH S.p.A. ("Company") has contacted Jorjin Technologies Inc. (“Jorjin”)
regarding Company's intention to file applications for a change in identification in the United
States pursuant to Section 2.933 of the Federal Communication Commission's ("FCC") rules,

with respect to the following:

Name TI Model Number Certification Number

FCC WG7833-80 WL1833 W52-WG7833B0

Company has requested Jorjin's permission to reference, in Company's applications,
certain documentation relating to the equipment identified in the table above. This letter is
provided to allow Mr. Omar Toniutti at EUROTECH S.p.A. Via Fratelli Solari 3/a 33020 Amaro
(Udine) — ltaly omar.toniutti@eurotech.com +39 0433 485 440 to use the publically available

test data and application exhibits submitted to the FCC on behalf of Jorjin with respect to the
eguipment identified above pertaining to the grants of equipment certification covered by

this letter.

This permission to act using data and applications previously filed with the FCC on
behalf of Jorjin is limited to the matters set forth herein. This letter does not, and shall not
be construed to, grant rights or permissions beyond those expressly granted to the party

named herein. This permission expires automatically one year from the date of this letter.

if you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me by email at
robertlin@jorjin.com.tw or by phone at +886 22649 0055 Ext.303.

Respectfully,

Jorjin Technologies Inc.

Name: Robert Lin
Title:_ Sales VP




